
Dear PUC Commissioners, 

You have an awesome responsibility. You can ease our transition to saving energy and reducing 

the crushing costs of climate change and fossil fuel use to our ratepayers and society. Please do 

not throw out the agreement achieved by the utilities and stakeholders to improve energy 

efficiency over the coming three years. 

 

Every step we take now to prolong investments in inefficient fossil fuel infrastructure digs us 

deeper into the hole that we will pay dearly to get out of.  Studies show that our fossil fuel habit 

inflicts health costs and suffering greater than the cost of transitioning to clean energy. 

 

How will you explain your vote to your grandchildren when they are old enough to know what 

you have done? 

 

Sarah Thorne 

38 Perkins Rd. 

Gilmanton Iron Works, NH 03837 

 


